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Dear Chair and Committee members,  

I ask for your support of SB210. As someone who has witnessed first hand voter 

fraud, this is an important step to secure Oregon's election process. Oregonians 

deserve to have our elections safe and secure. Mail in voting has seen tremendous 

growth in voter fraud over the last several years. This is Senate Bill will help put a 

stop to fraudulent voting by people have no desire to have a fair election process in 

Oregon. Thank you for your work and desire to make Oregonians go back to in 

person voting with I.D. 


